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SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR
Thursday, February 29, 2024
THE TWELFTH LEGISLATIVE DAY

HR _____ SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
LEGISLATURE OF ALABAMA, That immediately upon the adoption of
this resolution, the following business, in the order set
forth below, shall be the special and paramount order of
business for the twelfth legislative day taking precedence
over the regular order of business or any pending or
unfinished business.

Representatives Collins and Faulkner: 

HB237 
In vitro fertilization; civil and criminal immunity provided
for in vitro fertilization goods and services in certain
circumstances

Representative Wilcox: 

HB51 
Taxation, sales tax exemptions, sales and use tax exemption
provided for purchases of hearing instruments, including
hearing aids.

Representatives Robbins, DuBose and Faulkner: 

HB164 
Consumer Protection; online distribution of material harmful
to minors, prohibited; online age-verification requirements,
required
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Representative Brown: 

HB66 
Seafood products, country of origin notification, correct
name,  differentiate between farm-raised and wild fish; 
required for food service establishments

Representative Bedsole: 

HB110 
Motor Vehicles and Traffic; to increase the air-mile radius
for the intrastate hours service limitation placed on
commercial motor vehicle drivers.

Representatives Robertson, Stadthagen, Shedd, Crawford,
Marques, Lawrence, Pettus, Brown, Fincher, Lipscomb, Shaw,
Hammett, Butler, Harrison, Wadsworth, Whorton, Brinyark,
Underwood, Sorrells, Fidler, Moore, Collins, Almond, Wood,
Holk-Jones, Givens, Gidley, Starnes, Oliver, Travis, Colvin,
Bolton, McCampbell, Treadaway, Stringer and Harbison: 

HB156 
Candidates for municipal offices; exempt from certain FCPA
reporting if contributions and expenditures remain below
threshold level

Representatives Hulsey, Lamb, Shirey, DuBose, Lovvorn, Rigsby,
Lomax, Hammett, Stringer, Daniels, Collins, Bedsole, Reynolds,
Starnes, Bolton, Gidley, Butler and Underwood: 

HB126 
Fire-protection personnel and emergency medical services
personnel, annual training related to individuals with sensory
needs and certain disabilities, required

Representative Clarke: 
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HB101 
Elections; providing additional items to be considered
election expenses that must be reimbursed to the counties by
the state

Representative McCampbell: 

HB70 
Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama, to create limited
special volunteer licenses for nonresident dentists and dental
hygienists, to increase fee for annual dental hygiene
registration, to add fee for issuance of special volunteer
licenses

Representative Givan: 

HB79 
Crimes & offenses, provides that advertising access to sexual
or labor servitude is a Class B felony
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